Election Commission City of Aurora Minutes January 30, 2019 6:00 p.m.

Members present:

Carolyn Boller Scott Irvin

Jessica Chauvin

Staff present:

Jon Buckley (by phone) Steve Ruger, City Clerk

Barbara Shafer, City Clerk Analyst

The commission interviewed one of the applicants for the second time. Much discussion was held regarding the benefits that each one of the applicants would bring to the election commission in the coming years. The commission ultimately decided to recommend incumbent Mr. James Taylor to serve on the Election Commission for another term.

Adjournment

Carolyn Boller, Chair augh Folly